
MEDIA ADVISORY  
 
Chatham County, Ga — February 10, 2020 The Chatham County Police Department is on the scene of a 
traffic accident with minor injuries at Hwy. 80 and Bryan Woods Road.  
 
Eastbound traffic on Highway 80 is reduced to one lane, and major delays are occurring as a result. 
Motorists should use extreme caution in the area. 
 
### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Chatham County Police Department, Public Information Officer  
912-675-2949 
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